
For Further information  
please do not hesitate to contact: 

Project Manager: Alex Chen 

Phone: (02) 9952 8013 

Email: AChen@ryde.nsw.gov.au 

Dear resident / business owner 

We would like to inform you of the upcoming 
construction works to be undertaken on Victoria 
Road, West Ryde, between Darvall Road and 
Marsden Road. 

Damaged sections of the existing footpaths will 
be reconstructed as part of the City Of Ryde’s 
commitment to create safe and accessible paths 
for the community (see overleaf for plan of works)  

There will be some noise, vibration and disruption 
associated with this work. 

Machinery and equipment used may include 
lighting towers, excavator, trucks, light vehicles, 
concrete saws and hand tools. 

Timing Of Works  

Start of construction 
Construction is expected to commence the 
week of 9th of September 2019. 
 
Completion of construction 

Construction is expected to be completed 
within 2 weeks of works commencing, weather 
permitting. 

Changed Conditions 

The majority of works will be completed at night 
between 9:00pm to 5:00am. This minimises 
impacts on motorists and provides a safe work 
area for the construction crew. We will make 
every effort to minimise noise at night by 
completing noisier activities earlier in the night. 

Council thanks you for your patience during 
these essential works.  
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